March 13, 1946

Mre Phil G, Abell
610 West 67th Street
Kansas City &5, Missouri

Dear Phils

I have talked to the secratary in the
Registrarts Office and learned that Fred's friends; whom
you say have already enrolled, have probebly just sent

in their applications for enrollment end their names are

on file in the Registrar's Offices

As you have undoubtedly seen in the Kansas City
Timou, the priority plan will go into e ffect here at the

- beginning of the fall session, Therefore, I would advise

Fred to enroll for the summer aossion. if that is pbaai’ble.

The secretary in the Registrar's Office mailed
an application to Fred on March 8 and it will be necessary
for him to send in his nigh school transeript and college
transeript, if he has any, immediately. His name will be
- placed on file in the Registrar's Offices

I am happy to know that your Founders Day Banquet
had auoh a splendid turn out,

With every good wish to you an_.d Fred, I am

Sincerely yours,

' - s -- Diroo'torh of Physical Education,
- FCA:NF 1 R Varsity Basketball Coach.



